
RESILIENT BUILDINGS

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit St., Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

December 12, 2018

RE: DE 18-173 Waiver Request for NH Code Administration Rule PUC #303.02 by Laconia Housing-

follow up questions

Please find enclosed 6 copies of the original letter to Rich Chagnon, Utility Analyst, Public Utilities

Commission, from Richard Weaver of Laconia Housing. The letter addresses questions posed by Mr.

Chagnon. Electronic copies will also go to the service list

Thank you for your assistance in this matter and feel free to contact me should you have any questions

R. Weaver, Laconia Housing
DE 18-173 Service List (electronic)

dick@laconiahousing.org;

richard.chagnon@puc.nh.gov;

Mary.Schwarzer@puc.nh.gov;

leszek.stachow@ puc. nh.gov;

tom.frantz@puc.nh.gov;

amanda.noonan@puc.nh.gov;

ocalitigation@oca.nh.gov;

dnute@resilientbuildingsgroup.com
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